
LOOMIS LAKE WORKING GROUP 
NOTES ON A CONVERSATION WITH MIKE NORDIN, MANAGER 

PACIFIC CONSERVATION DISTRICT 
 

I had a conversation with Mike Nordin on September 4 about the next steps to take to 
eradicate the noxious weeds in Loomis Lake. Here is a summary of the conversation: 
 

1. He is willing and eager to be the lead agency in this effort, as recommended by the 
Pacific County Commissioners. 

2. He is compiling a collection of all material from the last decade and a half on this 
project, going back to the main 1998 document. He will collect all of this material and 
get it to us for reading, 

3. Then we can all meet and move forward and be on the same page. 
4. We should meet the week of September 22 to discuss how to update the last plan, and 

to plan a public meeting, probably in October with a facilitator. 
 
 
NEXT MEETING: 
 
Mike said that he and his staff are willing to come to the Peninsula for a meeting, and the 
Sunset Sands Club House is a good location for them.  He suggested inviting all Working Group 
members plus any lake front property owners that we have contacted up to this point. 
 
I’d like to set this meeting ASAP before our calendars get busy.  I would suggest 10 a.m.  
Wednesday, September 24 or 10 a.m. Thursday, September 25. 
 
PLEASE LET ME KNOW YOUR PREFERENCE NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10.  
 
Janet Easley, Coordinator 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


